
Out of this World! 

Autumn Term 2023 
English  

In English, we will be improving our grammar, 

language and ability to write for different purpos-

es through our topic. Some of the exciting writ-

ing opportunities this term include  detailed bi-

ographies, using figurative language and even 

using powerful description to bring the universe 

to life. We will also be developing our narrative 

writing with a focus on Sci-Fi, alongside learning 

about the moon landings of 1969, we will find 

out more about Neil Armstrong and  

Helen Sharman. 

Reading for pleasure and enjoyment will lie at 

the heart of our English curriculum. Children will 

be involved in guided reading, using a wide 

range of texts, linked to topic. They will take part 

in group discussions and will be encouraged to 

share their own views and reading interests. 

Through    discussion and questioning compre-

hension skills will be developed, enabling chil-

dren to increase understanding and appreciation 

of literature. Opportunities within all areas of the 

curriculum will be made available for children to 

More about our topic… This is an incredibly fascinating 

topic and we aim to make it a memorable one! Through 

cross-curricular learning we will partake in some exciting 

activities, including developing our art skills, through 

planetary collage. We will also be considering how as-

tronauts survive in space, including what they eat and 

will be designing and preparing ‘space food’. 

Pupils will extend their scientific knowledge of the phe-

nomenon of the Universe, discovering more about our 

Solar System, with particular focus on the Earth, Sun 

and Moon. Children will learn to describe the movement 

of the Earth and other planets relative to the sun in the 

solar system as well as describe the movement of the 

moon relative to the Earth. Children will learn to use the 

idea of the Earth’s rotation to explain day and night and 

the apparent movement of the sun across the sky. as 

well as this, our study of the planets will lead us to con-

sidering what man needs to survive and what makes 

our own planet inhabitable. 

Maths — Maths will be taught as an individual subject and will continue to adhere to the curriculum objec-

tives. Teaching will enable  

children to become fluent in  arithmetic as well as being able to reason and problem solve.  Maths lessons will 

cover all aspects  

Other information: 

PE— Wednesday and Thursday (Hair tied back, NO HOOP EARINGS)  

Reading books and records should be in school daily. 

Spellings go home on a Monday—Test the following Monday 


